
   

 DISTRICT ENROLLMENT MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE (DEMC) 
 Recommendation 2017-02 

 
 

 Date: 09/01/2016 

To: Chancellor’s Cabinet & District Budget Committee 

From: Jose Torres, District Enrollment Management Committee Chair 

Subject: DEMC Recommendation 2017-02,  FTES Projections for 2017-18 and Beyond 
 
  

At its meeting on 09/01/2016, the District Enrollment Management Committee voted to 
recommend that FTES projections for the 2017-18 and beyond be adjusted to 1.5% annual growth.   

 


